
Henry Morgen 
 

I support "Amendment #2" which would ban the use of scrubbers as a solution to pollution control
in the Puget Sound. In reality, "scrubbers" only clean up the exhaust in the air, but then it dumps
the toxic results into the water. In effect the net gain is cancelled out. The only correct solution is to
insist on using the cleanest possible fuel in the first place.


